
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Montreal, April 30, 2021   
 
 
Re: Renewal of Your Curling Quebec Affiliation 2021-2022 
 
 
 
Dear Presidents, 
 
Our sincere hope is that the vaccination roll-outs will finally allow us to enjoy a normal curling 
season in 2021-22. We write to you today to inform you that the Curling Quebec Board of Directors 
has passed a resolution to extend last year’s terms of affiliation. 
 
During the 2019-20 season, the affiliated clubs that benefited from waived affiliation fees in 2020-
21 will be granted the same benefit for the 2021-22 season, a saving of $400/club for the relaunch 
of activities. In addition, the “Regular Curler” affiliation fee will remain at the same level in 2021-
22, at $21.74 per adult and $11.74 per junior. Finally, the deadline for payment of membership 
fees remains December 15. 
 
We kindly remind our club Presidents that Curling Quebec has the mandate to manage, develop 
and promote curling in our province. These affiliation fees represent, year in and year out, one-
third of our operating budget. Therefore, it is an essential source of revenue that allows us to 
ensure the proper functioning of the federation and maintain and diversify our offer of programs 
and services. 
 
For more details on the affiliation process (calendar and rates), as well as the programs and 
services our federation offers, please see the attached documents. Finally, please do not hesitate 
to contact the Curling Quebec team if you need more information. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
André Bellavance 
President 
 


